
Brisbane 

Park  Infant 

School 
 

 

Our value of the 

month is Honesty 

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Photographs from our  

Scarecrow Festival 

Our Winners!!! 

Early Breakfast Club and After School Care are 
available every day, Friday till 4pm.  

Please book the Friday before the week  
commencing as we need to organise staffing.  Thank you. 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE 
kit on the day of PE, with 
your hoodie or school  
jumper, joggers, leggings or 
shorts if warm and a  
t-shirt.  Hoodies with the 
school logo can be bought 
from Identity. Please  
remove any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE    PE 

Y2 PE    PE 

Our evening service is 

available till 9pm  

Monday to Friday for 

those times when you 

need to talk. 

Call 01229 827094 to 

book an appointment or enquire about our activities 

and peer support groups. Our centre & garden are 

open Saturdays 11.30-4.30pm 

Phone Michael 01229 827094 or email  

Michael.cassells@mindinfurness.org.uk to enquire 

 

 

 

 

Break up for Christmas 
Tuesday 19th December  

at 1.05pm 

Spring term starts Wednesday 
3rd January 2024 

Our website: 

DON’T FORGET YOU CAN 

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR  

CALENDAR AND NEVER 

MISS AN EVENT IN SCHOOL! 

Log onto our website 

www.brisbanepark.cumbria.sch.uk 

Go to the calendar click on subscribe to our 

calendar and choose which year group your 

child is in. You will always know what is going 

on in school! 

Hindpool 

Nursery are 

organising 

a Christmas 

Party for all 

Nursery and our Reception  

children this will be on Wednesday 

6th December 6-8pm at The British 

Legion Club, Holker Street 

Tickets cost £2.50 for adults  

and £1 for children available from 

Hindpool Nursery and Brisbane Park 

 

We will 

be  

visiting  
 

South Lakes  

Safari Zoo  
on Friday 1st December 

WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP 

More information to follow 

Please choose your child’s meals with 
your child, some children do not like 
what you are ordering which results 

in children being upset!! 
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